Piacquadio's

Italian Restaurant and Lounge
412-745-3663

Dine -in service is now available. It is up to the customer to practice social distancing. Our hours of operation will be Monday thru Friday 12:00 till 9:00 PM and Saturday 4:00 till 9:00 pm. Our plan will go as follows:

1. Masks are Required (Unless you have a Medical reason. Under the HIPAA law, will not ask why you can't wear a mask nor will we deny anyone service) An employee does not need to wear a mask if it impedes their vision, if they have a medical condition, or if it would create an unsafe condition in which to operate equipment or execute a task. 
We are following OSHA and the Restaurant Guidelines provided to us by the Health Department.
2. Reservations are encouraged (We will be asking for first name and phone number. You can wait in your vehicle and we will call you when your table is ready)

3. Walk-ins are welcome, but it could be a longer wait time to get a table because of reduced seating capacity.

4. Each party will have 1-hour and a 1/2 from the time they are seated to order and eat so we can get the table ready for the next guests.

5. No parties over 10 guests.

6. You can view our menu and specials on your smart phone when seated (www.piacquadiosrestaurant.com) to place you order or have your selections ready before you arrive.

7. We will be closed between 3:30 pm thru 4:00 pm for cleaning and sanitation.

8. No standing or waiting in bar area.

9. Practice social distancing as much as possible through out the Restaurant.

10. Be kind and patient to other guests and our employees. These are unusual times and we are all learning together.
We look forward to serving you and hopefully things will be back to normal soon.

Thank you for your patronage,
John Piacquadio and Staff
